Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, May 15, 2020 1:42 PM

To: Laumbach, Lynda

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD; CFO_Spill, BLM_NM
Subject: Closure Approval - WPX - North Brushy Draw Fed 35 #1H - (Incident #NRM2003458859)
Attachments: Closure Approval - WPX - North Brushy Draw Fed 35 #1H.pdf

Lynda,

We have received your closure report and final C-141 for Incident #NRM2003458859 North Brushy Draw Fed 35 #1H,
thank you.

e Depth to Ground Water has not been adequately assessed, but WPX delineated/excavated the site like it was
<50 depth to ground water. This closure is approved.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Regards,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 748-1283
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us




